
MILAN, SEPTEMBER 11 AND 12, 2020

MILANO RETINA 
MEETING 20/20

Info: www.apmeetings.com

Dear Friends and Colleagues,
It is my  pleasure to invite you to the first “Milano Retina Meeting” that will be held 
on 11st and 12nd of September 2020. This will be the year of “20/20 vision”, a very 
special year for Ophthalmology!!
The Milano Retina Meeting will feature live retina surgery by international and national 
vitreoretinal surgeons who will demonstrate the most advanced and new surgical 
techniques and technologies.
Exciting new gene therapies, progress in the artificial retina, and state-of-the-art 
medical retina therapies will be presented and discussed with experts from all over 
the world.
Colleagues from USA, South America, Europe, Africa, Middle-East will share their 
experiences in a most engaging setting in the midst of all the beauty, charm, and 
culture that Milan so readily offers.
I’m looking forward to welcoming you most warmly in Milan. Please save the date on 
your calendar!

Fabio Patelli


